TOWN OF HARRISON ROAD REVIEW MINUTES 5-14-22

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Hanson at 8:00am. Chairman Hanson, Supervisor Goes, Supervisor Daigle were present. The group departed for the review. A separate spread sheet will be provided with results of review.

Of special note for this review:

- Supervisor Daigle will contact Town of Russell to answer their request about grading and plowing the Russell portion of Turtle Lake Road
- Bathrooms at Pine Lake Beach need attention
- The boat landing at Hilts Lake needs to be replaced

Motion by Supervisor Goes and second by Supervisor Daigle to adjourn. Meeting ended at 2pm.